
From: Lori J. Batzek
To: hdengizli@gmail.com
Cc: John Long
Subject: RE: mr bs operation hours complaint
Date: Monday, March 27, 2017 12:31:04 PM

Good Afternoon,
 
                The extension of Hours for a Common Victualler’s License is granted through the Board of
Alderman.  I have CC’d the City Clerk, John Long to investigate this matter.
               

Let me know if I can be of any further assistance.
 
Cordially Yours,
 
Lori Jean Batzek
 

Lori Jean Batzek
 
Administrative Assistant
Secretary to the Licensing Commission
ljbatzek@somervillema.gov
617-625-6600 ext. 4108
 
 

From: hdengizli@gmail.com [mailto:hdengizli@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 11:37 AM
To: LICENSING
Subject: mr bs operation hours complaint
 
https://www.grubhub.com/restaurant/mr-bs-all-day-breakfast-and-pizzeria-142-cross-st-
somerville/374590
 
Pls click …
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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